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Waterloo - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the Memorial Day ceremony in Waterloo, the
birthplace of Memorial Day, where he expressed his heartfelt thanks to those serving in the military and
recognized the significant contributions of our veterans and their families. Senator Nozzolio, a
Commander in the U.S. Naval Militia, presented VFW Ladies Auxiliary National President Dixie Hild
with a New York State flag that had been flown over the State Capitol in Albany.
Pictured left to right are: Cindy Campbell, President of the New York State Ladies Auxiliary to the
Veterans of Foreign Wars; Senator Nozzolio; and Dixie Hild, VFW Ladies Auxiliary National President.


